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Church Office 

From:	 "Duckro, Jan" <jand@npcprinting.com> 
To:	 "Anthony Coppola" <lightofchrist111@yahoo.com>; "Duckro, Jan" <jand@npcprinting.com>; 

<eeven5@tampabay.rr.com>; "Regan Jones" <jnd1234@hotmail.com>; <knivesngear@tampabay.rr.com>; 
"Leona Peszka" <mickeyslee@aol.com>; "Karla and Mike Trumbull" <ktrumbull@tampabay.rr.com>; 
<tvickers5@gmail.com>; "Rachelle Webb" <brooklyncwebb@msn.com>; "Regan Jones" 
<jnd1234@hotmail.com>; "Church Office" <office@sacredheartcatholic.org>; <mazzfest@aol.com>; 
"Margaret McQuade" <palmcq@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, October 25,2011 9:14 AM 
Subject: Parish Council Picnic meeting 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
10/24/11 

The following items were discussed: 

Registration: The table will be in the school driveway to avoid the congestion last year. Jack 
Winton and Peg McQuade will handle the name tags. 

Food: All side dishes, salads, etc will be brought to the Parish Center and the council members 
will deliver them to the serving tables outside. 

All desserts will be put in the Fieldhouse until we are ready to bring them out after MOST 
people have eaten. 

We would like to have the grill and condiments some distance from the main food tables. 
There were a lot of problems with people hanging 

around the end of the food table waiting on burgers and dogs. This caused many 
problems with the flow of people. 

Drinks: Coolers will be made up on Saturday and put in the big cooler until we need them. 
Rachelle is bringing 2 and Jan is bringing 1 more cooler. 

Games: The following will be the games and who is taking that game: 

Pie eating Regan
 
Sundae Toss Guy
 
Egg Toss Jan
 
Water Balloons Libby and Tosha
 
Sack Races David
 

David will again be in charge of the games - he did a fabulous job last year!!! Thank you, 
David. 

Set Up: We will meet on Saturday morning at 11 am in the parish center to set up, prepare 
onions, make the drinks, etc. 

Clean Up: We are all expected to help clean up after the picnic. We had many other 
parishioners help us last year. 

WEAR YOUR PARISH COUNCIL SHIRTS!!! 

It was brought to our attention last night there were children at the picnic last year unaccompanied by 
their parents! To prevent this from happening this year, we will put a notice in the bulletin requesting ALL 
children under the age of 15 be accompanied by an adult. 

Our next Parish Council meeting will be Monday, December 12th at 7 pm. I have spoken to Terry this 
morning and the office is available. PLEASE put the 12th on your calendars. We will be starting plans for 
the New Year and the many activities in the first three months. We are going to be busy!!! 

Jan 
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